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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and distinguished members of the 
Joint Standing Committee on Judiciary, my name is Zoe Hull and I live in Westbrook.
I am a public health professional with a passion for health equity.  In my work I have 
had the opportunity to work with the Wabanaki Nations, specifically related to youth 
development and sexual assault response. In my work is it abundantly clear that in 
order to achieve health equity in our state, the Wabanki Nations must have their rights
of self-determination restored. Health equity cannot exist while we uphold systems of 
oppression. I am writing in support of LD 2007.
 
Thank you for your consideration of my testimony.


